
Schedule A to Existing Programs, Partnerships and Monitoring and Evaluation 
 

Town’s Role in  

Resilient Caledon Plan 

Implementation 

Action Taken Description 

 
Corporate Green Building 

Standard (2021) (CGBS) 

Updated the Town’s CGBS (2021) to require all new eligible Town-

owned buildings to have rooftop solar energy and align with net zero 

ready buildings by 2030.  

Leadership 

Corporate Green Fleet 

Strategy (2021) 

Established the first Corporate Green Fleet Strategy (2021) to outline 

a plan to replace fleet at the end of lifecycle with feasible lower 

carbon alternatives.  

 

Green Development 

Standards (2022) 

Hired a consultant to support the development of the Town’s first 

Green Development Standard, to embed climate change and 

environmental policies into all new development.  

 
Bolton Community 

Improvement Plan (2021) 

Updated the Bolton CIP to include an aggressive energy and carbon 

reduction grant program to reduce eligible business operating 

emissions.  

 
Green Fund Program 

Revamp (2022) 

Updating the Town’s Green Fund program to support schools and 

community groups to implement projects that are aligned with the 

Resilient Caledon Plan.  

 
Corporate Energy Team & 

Energy Revolving Fund 

(Established 2015) 

In 2015, Council approved the establishment of a Corporate Energy 

Revolving Fund (CER Fund) to support the Corporate Energy Team 

implement energy conservation projects that align with the Town’s 

Corporate Greenhouse Gas Reduction Framework.  

 

 

 

 

Foster Collaboration  

Centre for Community 

Energy Transformation 

Town has been participating in an advisory committee for a non-profit 

organization, established by the City of Brampton to accelerate 

community action on climate action in the areas of home energy 

retrofits, industrial/commercial/institutional efficiency and district 

energy. Staff will be exploring a Service Level Agreement for the 

organization to support climate action in Caledon.  

 
Peel Climate Change 

Partnership 

Comprised of the Cities of Mississauga and Brampton, Town of 

Caledon and Credit Valley and Toronto Region Conservation 

Authorities, the partnership focuses on promoting low carbon 
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communities and green (natural) infrastructure and enhancing flood 

resiliency. Each Partnership member will be bringing forward the 

Region-wide Zero Emissions Vehicle Strategy forward to their Councils 

for approval in June. 

 Green Biz Caledon Partnering with Partners in Project Green, this program focuses on 

supporting existing businesses in Caledon to reduce their operational 

footprint, focusing on waste reduction, water and energy conservation 

and low carbon transportation.  

Foster Collaboration West Bolton Sustainable 

Neighbourhood Action 

Program (SNAP) 

In partnership with TRCA, the SNAP focuses on partnering with the 

community and agency stakeholders to enhance public spaces, 

improve sustainable transportation connectivity, reduce emissions and 

adapt to climate change.  

 Peel Home Energy Retrofit 

Program 

The Town of Caledon, Cities of Brampton and Mississauga are 

collaborating to design a Peel home energy retrofit program that will 

support residents that are interested in improving the energy efficiency 

and reducing the carbon footprint of their homes.   

 Facility Energy Models Energy and Environment staff have created statistical energy models 

of all Town facilities, using a Federal Government software, 

RETScreen Expert, to track progress of the Town’s corporate energy 

program. 

Monitoring and 

Reporting 

Annual Provincial Energy 

and Emissions Reporting 

As required by Electricity Act, 1998, Ontario Regulation 507/18, the 

Town reports annually to Council and the Province facility emissions 

and energy consumption. 

 Greenhouse Gas 

Emissions Inventory Tool 

Energy and Environment Staff in partnership with a consultant, created 

a tool to annually track community greenhouse gas emissions. Staff 

are working on hiring an additional headcount to provide leadership on 

this process.  

 
 


